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St. Germain, Dante
From: Jean Young <jcy@twc.com>Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 4:36 PMTo: St. Germain, DanteSubject: 16minorplat1155
Follow Up Flag: Follow upFlag Status: Flagged

Dear Dante St. Germain,   I wish to go on record as opposing the lot division at 7208 Wesboro.  I feel increasing the density of the property is NOT in the best interest of the neighborhood.  It would negatively impact the value of the homes.   Lynn Way is heavily used by children walking to and from Wilder, Kammerer and Ballard Schools.  It is used by parents picking up children from Wilder each afternoon.  It needs no additional traffic.   I hope the division of this property will be denied in order to persevere the integrity of the area, the value of our homes and the safety of children attending neighborhood schools.   Sincerely  Jean Young  2012 Lynn Way  40222 425-2485   


